
Beechwood High School
Curriculum, Instruction, and Assessment Committee Meeting

Call to Order:
Beechwood High School’s Curriculum and Instruction meeting was called to order at 3:20 pm on January 30, 2023 by Justin Kaiser.  The following
was present for the meeting:
Justin Kaiser, Sarah Schobel, Kelly Burgei, Rhonda Shriver, Mike Gerst, Dawn Norris, Josh Bates, Logan Scisco, and Lisa Sletto.

Good News Report

● Winter Sports are in the midst of great seasons. There are so many students involved.
● Learners and leaders of the month for February were reviewed.
● B4B was a great event and raised money for Honor Flight.
● We had students and staff participate in the Polar Plunge this weekend.
● Debate - 1st place at Bardstown competition - 4th overall!

New Business:
● We went over the work of the district goal cohorts so far - Leadership, Wellness/Culture, and Personalized Learning/Community

Engagement).
● The draft of the Program of Studies and courses for 2023 are ready to be reviewed by departments and SBDM.
● Department work sessions are next Wednesday (February 8th).

○ Teachers have 2nd semester planning docs due to Justin and Sarah on February 1st.
○ Next Wednesday - teachers share ideas in the department work sessions.
○ We reviewed the Comprehensive School Improvement Plan (CSIP) with the Board of Education this month.
○ We had a joint session with SBDM and the Board of Education last Monday and reviewed all of the data as well as plans for

improvement in certain areas.
○ We have collaboration coming up on February 15th. 5th - 8th grade science and social studies departments (with the department

chairs) will work on vertical articulation, updating end of course expectations, how they are assessing, etc.
○ The English department will first work on writing expectations 7-12 and then will collaborate with 5th and 6th for next year.

● Please remind your departments that EDGE days are days where you try something experiential/unique/connection to the outside world
rather than using the extra time for assessments.

● Department Year End Reports - Reminder of March - May SBDM share-outs as well as bring some data/work of the year towards growth
areas.

● In February PLC meetings, we will discuss professional ethics, winter check-ins, and scheduling updates. In March PLC meetings,
everyone will bring a constructed response, how they scored it, and samples of different levels of responses.

● Albert.IO - We have several teachers using it. Talk with your departments on who is using it and if we need to continue that or if AP
Classroom is better.

● Culture Climate Update - Chili Cook Off is on Friday.
● Have your departments review the annual purchases (software, programs, etc.) so we can begin to discuss what we need for next year.

Adjournment:
● The meeting was adjourned at 3:53 pm.

Minutes submitted by Sarah Schobel.


